CITY OF GAHANNA
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY
DIVISION OF POLICE

Dennis Murphy Memorandum
Chief of Police

TO: Kim Banning
Clerk of Council

FROM: Dennis Murphy
Chief of Police

DATE: October 18, 2016

RE: LIQUOR PERMIT RENEWALS

The police department has no objection to the renewal of any liquor permits for those businesses currently holding
liquor permits and located within the city limits of Gahanna.

Al b

Dennis Murphy

cc: Mayor Thomas R. Kneeland




